
       
 
 
 
 

 
          December 12, 2012 

 
 

Notice of Intent to Award 
 

 
 
          To: Proposers to Portland State University’s Request for Proposals (RFP) 
                #21091 for ‘Higher Education Fundraising Consulting Services’  
 
           From:  William C. Terry, Contracts Officer 
 
           Subject:  Notice of Intent to Award 
 
 
            This Notice is to inform the Proposers that the Portland State University evaluation 

team for ‘Higher Education Fundraising Consulting Services’ has completed their 
evaluations and scoring, and has selected Bentz Whaley Flessner and CCS as 
consulting firms to be awarded fundraising consultation contracts for PSU’s use as 
required for fundraising projects and guidance. 

 
           Thank you for your participation in this formal procurement process. 
 

 
 

Office of Purchasing and Contracting 
Bill Terry, Contracts Officer 
University Center Building, Room 465 
Post Office Box 751 - PUR        
Portland, Oregon 97207-0751 
Phone:  503-725-9869 
Email:  wterry@pdx.edu 
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